
 

 

ANMF COVID-19 Newsflash: 

Private Sector COVID-19 Survey 

Members Have Your Say! 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) have written to 

employers asking what their COVID-19 pandemic plan is to be able to manage the evolving 

situation and keep members and patients safe. 

The ANMF now want to hear from members how you feel your workplace is preparing for and 

dealing with the current Omicron variant. 

Please complete the survey via the link below by 0900 hrs Friday 28 January 2022. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COVID-19PrivateSector 

Remember to include the details of your workplace including the name and unit/ward you work 

on. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and 

care workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to 
understand your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice 

that’s relevant to you. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team via email on 

membersupport@anmftas.org.au. Email is the preferred and fastest way of contacting the team. 

Alternatively, you can phone (03) 6223 6777 or 1800 001 241 if outside Hobart. 
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